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                                                                                                                                                                                                                      June 24, 2020  

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Announced Additional Opportunity 
for Funding 
On June 9, 2020, the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) announced additional distributions from 
the Provider Relief Fund. 

Approximately $15 billion nationally will be distributed to eligible Medicaid and Children's Health Insurance Program 
(CHIP) providers that participate in state Medicaid and CHIP programs and that have not already received funds from 
the Provider Relief Fund. These payments will not be made automatically. Providers need to go to the federal portal to 
apply for this support. Eligible providers must have directly billed either their state Medicaid/CHIP programs (DHS) or 
Medicaid-managed care plans for health care-related services during the period of January 1, 2018, to May 31, 2020.  

   For further information regarding these opportunities, visit the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
website located at https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/index.html    
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